
 
 
 
 

 

 

Adrian H. Cline 
Superintendent 

 
September 21, 2017 

 

 

Dear Mr. Cofield: 

 

On behalf of the School District of DeSoto County, I would like to thank you 

once again for your generous contribution of over 300 Constitution booklets that 

were donated to our entire 5th grade community. Being blessed with such a 

wonderful gift demonstrates not only the kindness of the Constitution Project, 

but provides our students an informative opportunity to understand the 

significance and importance of the U.S. Constitution. We are excited to see our 

5th grade teachers use this material to spark discussion, debate, and critical 

thinking in their classrooms. Thank you for providing our young and 

impressionable students with a historic essential that might not otherwise be 

afforded. 

 

We are extremely appreciative of your support. Thank you for being such a 

passionate and charitable organization, and for including the children of DeSoto 

County in your annual giving. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

                         
 

Adrian H. Cline 

Superintendent  
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